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Nursery – Summer 2 2024 

 We have a fantastic team of staff working across Early Years. 

In Reception you will see: Miss Brooks (Class Teacher and EYFS Lead), Mrs Green, Mrs Bailey and Miss Hannant. 

In Nursery you will see: Miss Cooper (Class Teacher), Miss Daniels, Mrs Phair and Mrs Michorczyk. 

 
 

Things to Remember: 
 

Transitions Day: 
For those children who will be 
joining our reception class in 
September parents are invited to 
join their child in their new class 
on Monday 1st July 9.30 – 11.30 to 
spend some time in their new 
environment and meet the 
Reception team. 
 
For those children who will be 
remaining in nursery in 
September parents are invited to 
join us for a stay and play session 
on Monday 1st July 9.30 – 11.00 so 
that you can meet our new friends 
who will be joining us in nursery. 
 
Punch and Judy Show: Thursday 
20th June 
 
Sports Day: Wednesday 17th July 
 
 

 

Learning 
At the start of term the children’s learning will be based around the 
theme of Summer time. The children will be going on a walk around 
the school grounds looking at seasonal changes and compare summer 
time to the other seasons. The children will also get the opportunity 
visit the school pond and participate in pond dipping looking at pond 
life at this time of year. 
 
Following this the children’s learning will be focused around the topic 
of The Seaside. We will be focusing on the text “1, 2, 3 Counting in 
the sea” by Sue Hendra and we will be discussing the rhyming words 
in the text. The children will be learning to retell the story and learn 
to use descriptive language to describe a variety of sea creatures. In 
maths the children will be learning to count out different sea 
creatures  linked to the story as well as learning to understand ‘one 
more’ and ‘one less’ than.  
 
In RE we will be discussing how we can follow in Jesus’ footsteps and 
be good citizens showing kindness, respect, sharing fairly and 
understanding that everyone is special. 
 
Further details of class learning will be posted on Tapestry. 

 

Home Learning: 

 
To support your child’s learning at home 
please go on a walk together and discuss the 
season of summer time. Chat about what you 
can see in the natural environment and talk 
about appropriate clothing to wear during 
the summer months. 
 
Why not visit a local beach together and talk 
about what you can see at the sea side. 
 
Play this under the sea game together to 
develop your child’s counting skills. 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-
count/underwater-counting 
 
Please post examples of your child’s home 
learning on their individual Tapestry 
accounts. 

 
 
 

 
 


